
5
APO News ● January 2011

Changes are underway at the APO News. The first is in the publication 
schedule: it will now be published in the print edition six times per year. 
Regular newsletter recipients are requested to send e-mail contact details to 
pr@apo-tokyo.org to ensure that they do not miss future e-editions. 

Readers will also note a change in the layout of page 1 and the addition of the 
50th anniversary logo. The orange in the logo is the APO corporate color; the 

New at the APO News 
green symbolizes growth; and the ring recalls the unending quest for higher 
productivity. The 50th anniversary logo will appear on publications and 
e-stationery and at APO events throughout 2011.

The APO website is also undergoing a facelift. Check it often for expanded 
coverage of projects, productivity news, changes at the Secretariat and NPOs, 
and much more.
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